
 
 

EBRI President Dallas Salisbury to Testify on  
Financial Literacy Before House Panel  

 
Dallas Salisbury, president of the Employee Benefit Research Institute (EBRI), will testify 
Wednesday, April 20, before the House Committee on Financial Services at a hearing on 
financial literacy and Social Security reform.  
 
The committee describes the hearing as its first of the year on overhauling the Social Security 
system. Salisbury, one of five witnesses scheduled to appear before the committee, will discuss 
steps Americans could take to prepare themselves for a more secure retirement. His full 
testimony will be posted on EBRI’s Web site, www.ebri.org. 
 
WHAT:  Hearing of House Financial Services Committee. 
 
WHEN:  10 a.m. Wednesday, April 20. 
 
WHERE:  Room 2128 Rayburn House Office Building. 
 
WHO:  Dallas Salisbury, EBRI president, other witnesses. 
 
 
For more information: John MacDonald, EBRI, (202) 775-6349, macdonald@ebri.org 
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